
From: Nami Shin <jungnami@hotmail.com>  
Sent: May 20, 2019 10:26 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Public hearing agenda item #8-10 
 
Dear Tim Parks, 

I, Nami Shin oppose this development. 
Because High point South road is already too busy (this road is main road to access  to 
get out from Ice Age Fall neighborhoods) and very unsafe. This is not just for the 
neighborhood and also the every passenger who uses this road for commuting.  

And I lost my car by  2018 August flooding. I was on the corner of Raymond Rd and 
Marty Rd. It was really dangerous for whole neighborhood. This road needed for more 
than couple of days for open again. This was really big impact for the roads and whole 
neighborhoods.  
I think we need the plan for better roads and sewer systems before development.  
This is why I oppose this development.  

My address is  
7717 Crawling Stone Rd. Madison, WI 53719 
My phone number is 608-347-9248 

I truly hope the better results.  
Sincerely,  
Nami Shin 


